
Class Five/Six 
                                                                                       

                                                                                           Friday 23rd May 2014 

 

Project  
 
For your next project we would like you to 
design a labelled football mascot relating to a 
country that has qualified for the upcoming 
World Cup. Please go onto the website below if 
you are unsure of the countries involved 
(http://www.fifa.com/worldcup/teams/index.html). 
You should include symbols that directly relate 
to your country, for example a tulip or cheese for 
Holland or pasta for Italy.  You have until 
Tuesday 10th June to complete this project.  
 
 

Maths 
 
The MyMaths password has changed from “subtract” to “multiply”. We have set 
you revision activities to attempt over the half term holiday, so please have a go! 
Please try to practise times tables on MyMaths as we will be restarting the Times 
Table Challenge after half term. 
 

Reading 
 
Please remember to keep reading over the holidays ensuring you have written a 
comment about what you have read in your reading records. 
 

Other Notes 
 
In Class 5, we are attempting to fill the Panini 2014 World Cup sticker album! If 
you are collecting stickers and would like to donate, please bring them to Class 5! 
 

We will return to school on Monday 2nd June. 

 

Have a lovely week off!  

 
 

 Mr Mastrelli and Miss Land. 

http://www.fifa.com/worldcup/teams/index.html

